
12th December 2019 

Heckington St Andrew’s Church of   

England Primary School Newsletter 

Dates for your diary 

 

13.12.19  - Christmas jumper day  

                 (bring chocolate for tombola) 

                  

13.12.19  - Christmas Fayre 3.30pm 

18.12.19  - Whole school Christmas lunch    

18.12.19  - Chestnut/Rowan/Silver Birch Christmas  

                 Performance in Church 6.00pm 

19.12.19 -  Last day of term 

06.01.20 - First day of term 

    

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to everyone who has attended our fantastic Christmas performances so far.  A huge well done to all of the 

children for their wonderful performances and thank you to staff for all of their hard work in preparing the children.  

We hope you will be able to join us in St. Andrew’s Church next Wednesday, 18th December, for the Year 3, 4 and 5 

Christmas performance of “A Christmas Window.” 

I have some very exciting news to share with you all:  Mrs Whyatt is expecting her second child in April and I am sure 

you will join with me in congratulating her and wishing her all the best.   

Finally, we do hope that you will join us tomorrow after school for our Christmas Fayre.  Thank you to our amazing PTFA 

who have been working very hard to get everything organised.     

Yours sincerely  

Mrs J Bentley 

Headteacher  

Last shout out for Christmas 

Fayre! 
Raffle prizes and donations are still welcome! 

Bottles and bottle bags (not just wine—water, 

bubble bath, squash etc) Cakes 

Chocolate tombola prizes (as a donation for Christ-

mas Jumper day) 

The PTFA work tirelessly, even if you can spare 

half an hour they would very much appreciate it so 

they can take their own children round the Fayre. 

We do hope you can join us!  

Year 3/4/5 Christmas Carol Service—A Christmas Window 

Wednesday 18th December 6pm at St. Andrew’s Church 

The children will be retelling the story of Christmas 

through a unique carol service.  

Please can children be there at 5.40pm for a 6pm start.  


